
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9 November 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
MIDDLE SCHOOL MUSIC SCHOLARSHIPS 
 
There are two music scholarships available in the Middle School, awarded at the beginning 
of year 10, and lasting through to the end of year 11.  The award is worth £150 a year 
towards the cost of music lessons – whether or not those lessons are taken in school – and 
irrespective of taking GCSE Music. 
 
Competition is likely to be high so candidates for the awards should have already passed 
their grade 5 on the instrument (or voice) on which they wish to audition. Alternatively, the 
boy’s teacher must confirm that they are working beyond grade 5 standard, if exams have 
not been taken. Previous holders of the Lower School awards must reapply at this 
stage if they wish to be considered again.  Boys will also be expected to play a full 
part in the musical life of the school. 
 
The auditions will take place during the week beginning 23 November and boys should 
prepare one piece on their main instrument (or voice, if singing). There will also be tests in 
sight reading and aural ability.   
 
Please complete the form below and return to Mr C A Fay as soon as possible – and no 
later than 18 November. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr C A Fay 
Director of Music 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………................... 
 
MIDDLE SCHOOL MUSIC SCHOLARSHIPS APPLICATION FORM to be returned to  
Mr C A Fay no later than 18 November 
 
 
I wish my son____________________________________ form ______________to 
audition for one of the music scholarships. 
 
Name of instrumental/voice teacher (and phone no. if lessons are not taken in school) 
 
_______________________________________Instrument__________________________ 


